
Up to $150,000 
ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect, pictured above, in an armed robbery of a United States Postal Service (USPS) 

letter carrier. The incident occurred on June 28, 2024, at approximately 1:20 p.m., in the vicinity of 
5050 S. Evans Ave., Chicago, IL 60615. The suspect fled towards E. 51st Street. 

The suspect is described as a Black female, approximately 5’6"- 5"7' tall, and approximately 20-25 years of 
age. The suspect was wearing a pink shower cap, white face mask, blue jean jacket with a pink sweatsuit 

underneath, with large false eyelashes. The suspect should be considered armed and dangerous. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4334247 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




